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Blake Tait – Denounce 1 Million March 4 Children 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
As the City of Saskatoon is a place where all people deserve to live with dignity, safety 
and respect, no matter their gender identity or expression, that Saskatoon be declared a 
safe city for the 2SLGBTQQIA+ community. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on March 12, 2025, 
considered a report of the City Solicitor's Office regarding the above.   
 
The Committee also resolved to receive the information.   
 
The Committee heard from Blake Tait on the matter.  
 
Attachment 
March 12, 2025 report of the City Solicitor's Office 


